
Good afternoon, 

Please see the attached letter and home security audit checklist that we have put together in the hope 

that community groups, service clubs and other community organisations may share this information 

with their members.  I acknowledge that at the current time, groups and clubs are not holding face to 

face meetings, but many are still maintaining electronic communications with their members.   

 

SAPOL wants to continue to engage with the community and are encouraging you to share the 

attached information via email to your membership base and/or reproduce it in any newsletters that 

you may publish. The attached information also includes links to the SAPOL  crime prevention and 

security advice page.  SAPOL wants to work with the community to reduce the incidence and impact 

of crime and to ensure that South Australia remains a safe place to live. 

 

I hope that you can assist in distributing this information to your members, relatives and friends and 

please do not hesitate to contact should you require further information.    

 

 

Senior Sergeant 1st Class Neil Hodgson 
Acting Officer in Charge, 
State Community Engagement Section 
Governance and Capability Service (74) 
South Australia Police 
100 Angas Street 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 
T 08 73224041 F 08 73223289  M 0401123489 
E neil.hodgson@police.sa.gov.au  
W www.police.sa.gov.au 
SOUTH  AUSTRALIA  POLICE 
KEEPING  SA  SAFE 
The information contained in this message and any attachment is confidential and may also be the 
subject of legal, professional privilege or public interest immunity. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this document and or its attachments is unauthorised. 
Please advise us by reply and then delete it from your system. Any views or opinions presented are 
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of SAPOL. 
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